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Headteacher’s Message   

Welcome to this week’s newsletter.  

Good afternoon,   

Another lovely week for the children to 

enjoy a variety of different sports. A 

massive thank you to the PE team for 

putting on such a fabulous range of 

activities for the children to experience and 

enjoy. It is lovely to see the opportunities 

the children get to experience through such 

an event.  

Year 6 SATs 

Handbooks and handovers 

We are in the process of organizing and 

updating pupil handbooks and hope to have 

them out before the end of term. 

Upcoming events 

Graduations – Reception 9am on the 15th 

July, Year 6 9am on the 19th July.   

Fayre – Year 6 are organizing a school 

fayre for KS2 to enjoy during the afternoon, 

and we will open it up to KS1 and family’s 

afterschool.  

Guard of honor – Year 6 pupils will be leaving 

12pm via Gate 0 on the last day. Any parents 

wishing to be a part of the guard of honor to 

arrive about 11:50am on the Sports Field, we 

will form a guard of honor along the Priory Mile.  

Have a wonderful weekend all,  

Hannah Foster 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

Mon 11th July   - Year 5 Science Museum Trip 

Mon 11th July   - Year 6 return from Little Canada 

Mon 11th July   -  SEN Coffee Morning 

Thurs 14th July – Reports sent out to parents 

 

 

Click here to link to the school calendar 
Click here to see term dates for 2022-2023 

 

   Leaflets and Letters 

 

Please click here to go to our leaflets page on the       
website.  Leaflets this week: 
 
Runnymede Stories FREE Workshops- The Curve Slough 

Startrack Camp 
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Sports News        

 

 

           

Sports week success 

A great display for all our students who have 

taken part in their sports days this week, The 

weather has been kind (for most) of the events.  

A brilliant display of the sporting talent, one of the 

best things to witness was the encouragement 

from all the adults for all the students. A great 

festival of celebration with tremendous 

demonstration of our sporting values. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports day Photos 

If you have any pictures of your children (or 

parents races) that you would like to share for the 

newsletter, social media and display board in 

school, please send them to PE@Prioryschool.com 

(if you do send them in, you are giving permission 

for that media to be used on all platforms)       
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SPORTS NEWS 

 

Year 1 Sports day   

Priory Girl’s unlucky to lose the County final 

A great learning experience on such a special 

occasion for our Year 5&6 Girls Football Team. 

We left the rest of the school celebrating the 

Commonwealth Games back at school and 

headed off on the mini bus to travel to the 

Emmbrook School for the Berkshire Schools 

County Cup Final  

On a warm sunny day, the girls started a little 

nervous. But settled creating lots of chances. 

Shyla and Leila were rock solid at the back, 

breaking up the opponents attacking play. Just 

before half time. Rosie and Ruby had shots well 

saved by St Gabriel’s keeper. 

Just before half time, Naomi found Lacey with a 

great pass, Lacey took a touch and scored a 

great goal to give us a 1-0 lead at half time. 

The second half was a great display from both 

team. We had great chances to take a 2-0 lead, 

we hit the post. St Gabriel’s went up the other end 

and scored.  

Extra time. The girls gave it their all. A tight game 

ended St Gabriel’s 2-1 Priory  

Our girls could not have worked any harder, they 

gave it their all, emotions were running high, and 

we should all be proud of their achievements to 

reach the Primary Schools U11 Cup Final, & 

finish the year as Berkshire 2nd best team. Mr 

Watson and the PE team are so proud of your 

achievements.  

Congratulations to St Gabriel’s School and many 

thanks to the Emmbrook School for their sports 

leaders for running the game. 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Commonwealth Games 

What a week it has been, many thanks to the 

visiting coaches for supporting our students in a 

truly amazing week. Our students have loved 

every minute of it, and the visiting coaches were 

impressed with the sporting ability at Priory. 
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Slough School Sport Network Priory Baton 

Bearer’s 

On Wednesday 7th, Annabel and Romissa 

travelled with Mrs Foster, Bernie and Mr Watson 

with the SSSN Commonwealth Games Baton, 

from Priory to Lynch Hill, as the Baton travelled 

around the Slough area. On Thursday the girls 

got to meet Lucy Wood a commonwealth games 

athlete, send messages to Team GB and have a 

go at cricket, circus games and basketball. A truly 

special occasion and thank you so much to the 

organisers.  
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Changes for P.E. Lessons w/c 11th July 2022 

Children in Y4 will have their PE on Monday 

Children in Y6 will have their PE next on Tuesday 

 

 

 

 

 

Mental Health/Wellbeing 

 

Just as we look after our physical health, it’s 

important to look after our mental health. 

Self-care is all about what you can do to help 

yourself feel better or to keep yourself feeling 

good. It’s a way that we can look after our own 

mental health and wellbeing. It can help your 

body and mind to relax, drift away, or be more 

energised. 

This self-care plan walks primary-aged children 

through a series of steps, helping them create 

a simple self-care plan that works for 

them. It helps children identify activities that they 

can use to support their mental health.  

Some of the suggested self-care activities 

include: 

 music and dance 

 mindfulness 

 art 

The resource was co-written by Anna Freud 

Centre experts and young people, who shared 

ideas on self-care strategies that work for them. 

Please encourage your children to use it. 

My Self-Care Plan 

Thank you 

Mrs Larkins 

             Sign of the Week 

 

                       This week’s sign if for Field 
 

https://youtu.be/4NwrZyuHzpU 
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Year 6 Residential Trip  

 

Some of our Year 6 Children left today for Little 

Canada on the Isle of Wight.  They were very 

excited and we know they will have a wonderful  

time! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  School Lunch Payments 

With the end of year approaching fast can we 

please ask that you keep an eye on your 

ParentPay account.  Please ensure there is no 

monies owed at the end of term.  To the parents 

of year 6 children please ensure there are no 

excess funds. 

Priory Friends on Facebook 

 

www.facebook.com/prioryfriends 

or please follow our Priory School Friends 

Facebook page link via the School website.  

 

 

 
 

We would desperately like to encourage new 

members. We are looking to the future. If we don’t 

start getting parents involved to create the 

ongoing success that we have had over the years 

in raising money for the school, then sadly it’s not 

looking good. Fresh people bring fresh ideas, 

which would be great!  

If you would like to get involved with fundraising 

and how to use the funds raised for school please 

get in touch via prioryfriends@prioryschool.com 
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Race for Life 
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